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Band Festival: Our band performed at this year’'s MSBOA District Band Festival and did
a great job. We also had several students/groups perform at the Solo & Ensemble in
Haslett earning some D 1 and D2 ratings and other accolades. AND the Jazz Band
performed in Mason and did a phenomenal job! It's been a busy season for them.

State Individuals Wrestling: We sent three Aggies off to compete at the Individual’s
State tournament with a send-off walk through the MS/HS. Alex Baker, Mekenzie
Herrick, and Aubrey Soule competed at Ford Field for the Aggies. Congrats to Mekenzie
Herrick for her 5th-place finish!!!

Syrup on Tap: Mr. Sheridan and his classes tapped trees, hauled sap, and have boiled
the syrup. After filtering and bottling it will be ready for sale! Be on the lookout so you
don’t miss out on getting yourself some.

SAT Prep Continues: Our Khan competitions continue as students practice skills
related to the Digital SAT. We will be hosting a practice test for our Juniors and are
gearing up for success this Spring!

Dance Off: We're kicking off Spring with a dance competition at our next half-day
assembly. If the students show up Mr. Bramlet, Mr. Brusseau, and Mr. Andrews have
agreed to coordinate a dance. It should be quite a show!



